
 

 

Statement from PNB for immediate distribution 

 
 

  PNB Branches dealing with Government Receipts and Payments Open on 

Sunday, 31 March 2024.  

 

New Delhi, March 28, 2024: In compliance with the circular issued by the Reserve Bank of India (RBI), 

Punjab National Bank (PNB), the nation's leading public sector bank, announces that branches dealing 

with Government receipts and payments will remain open for transactions on March 31, 2024 

(Sunday) so as to account for all the Government transactions related to receipts and payments in the 

FY 2023-24 itself. 
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